
  

 Our Lady of Mt. Carmel  
Catholic Church 

Sunday, October 3, 2021 
19th Sunday After Pentecost 

Traditional Latin Rite  
Parish of the  

Archdiocese of Denver 

Served by the  
Priestly Fraternity of St. Peter 

Fraternitas Sacerdotalis Sancti Petri 

 Sunday 
    Low Mass:  6:30 a.m., 8 a.m., 

                       9:30 a.m., 1p.m. 

    High Mass: 11 a.m. 
 

Monday through Saturday 
6:30 a.m. and 8:30 a.m. 

 
Friday 

6:30 a.m., 8:30 a.m., 7:00 p.m.  

Confession Times 
 

30 minutes before each Mass 
 

Also on Saturdays:  
8:00 a.m. - 9:30 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m. 

Homebound: 
Any parishioner confined to home who would like to receive the sacraments or the bulletin, please contact the parish office. 

Church Location:   
5612 S. Hickory St., Littleton, CO 80120 

 

Parish Office:   
303-703-8538 

Hours:  Monday - Friday 
8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. 

 

Website: www.olmcfssp.org 
Email: secretary@olmcfssp.org 

 

 

Contact Information 

Rev. Daniel Nolan, FSSP   
asst.pastor1@olmcfssp.org 

Rev. Daniel Kluge 
asst.pastor2@olmcfssp.org 

N.B. Please make checks for the collection basket payable to OLMC Catholic Church.  For Mass intention requests, please contact 
the parish office. 

Mass Times 

Priests 

Pastor 
 

Rev. Matthew J. McCarthy, FSSP   
 

Parochial Vicars 

Sacramental Emergencies:   
303-241-2946 

Vespers and Compline Times 

Sunday 
Vespers are at 5 p.m. with Compline 

 

immediately following 

Eucharistic Adoration 
Thursday 

7:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. 
 

First Friday 
All day 

mailto:asst.pastor1@olmcfssp.org
mailto:asst.pastor1@olmcfssp.org
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Sunday, October 3 
19th Sunday After Pentecost 
    6:30 am  (Carmel) Sisters’ Intentions  
    6:30 am  +Lori Hansen by Barbara Ceurvels 
    8:00 am  +Peter McCarthy by Fr. McCarthy 
    9:30 am  Rita Sullivan by Tom Sullivan 
  11:00 am  (High Mass) Pro Populo  
    1:00 pm  Intention of Fr. Kluge 
 
Monday, October 4 
St. Francis of Assisi, Confessor 
    6:30 am  (Carmel) Sisters’ Intentions   
    8:30 am  Rita Sullivan by Tom Sullivan 
 
Tuesday, October 5 
Feria 
    6:30 am  (Carmel)  Sisters’ Intentions 
    8:30 am  Rita Sullivan by Tom Sullivan 
 
Wednesday, October 6 
St. Bruno, Confessor 
    6:30 am  (Carmel)  Sisters’ Intentions 
    8:30 am  Special Intention of Fr. Nolan 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday October 7 
Our Lady of the Rosary 
    6:30 am   (Carmel)  Sisters’ Intentions 
    8:30 am  (High Mass) Jule Salazar by Mary Salazar 
 
Friday, October 8 
St. Bridget of Sweden, Widow 
    6:30 am  (Carmel)  Sisters’ Intentions  
    8:30 am  Lucy McCord by Mary Salazar 
    7:00 pm  +Louis & Sylvia Zarlengo by Marc Zarlengo 
 
Saturday, October 9 
St. John Leonardi, Confessor 
    6:30 am  (Carmel)  Sisters’ Intentions  
    8:30 am   Franklin Salazar by Mary Salazar 
  
Sunday, October 10 
20th Sunday After Pentecost 
    6:30 am  (Carmel) Sisters’ Intentions  
    6:30 am  Special Intention by Bob & Joan Anselmi 
    8:00 am  Intention of  Fr. Kluge 
    9:30 am  Pauline McCarthy by Fr. McCarthy 
  11:00 am  (High Mass) Pro Populo  
    1:00 pm  Intention of Fr. Nolan 

Please pray for the sick:    
 

Miriam Halazon, Julie McCune, Pat Jambor, Addis McCarthy, Caroline Cole, Shirley Oxfurth, Edward Meyers, Michael Brown Jr. 
 
Please pray for the repose of the souls of: 
 

Edward Nicholls, Albert Gevara, Betty Spataro, Joann Renaud, Jason Anderson, Jack Rogers, Roger Schuette, Frank Rohlena 

Mass Times and Intentions 
Time of Mass in bold signifies High Mass. 

Parish Contact 
 

Office Manager: office.manager@olmcfssp.org    
Secretary: secretary@olmcfssp.org    

 Music Director: music.director@olmcfssp.org 
Maintenance: facilities.manager@olmcfssp.org  

Fr. Kluge’s Private Intentions 
5th      Varghese/Estrada Family by Mr. & Mrs. Varghese 
6th      Varghese/Estrada Family by Mr. & Mrs. Varghese 
7th      Varghese/Estrada Family by Mr. & Mrs. Varghese 
9th      Special Intention by Bob & Joan Anselmi 
 
 
 
 

Altar Flowers 
The altar flowers this Sunday are for +John Hope, donated by 
Charlotte Hope. 
 

 
 
 
The Carmelite Monastery is Located at 6138 S. Gallup St. in 
Littleton, 80120. 

Private Mass Intentions and Liturgical Information 

Baptism and Marriage Preparation 
Contact the office manager 
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  Our Lady of Mount Carmel Parish Announces New Catholic School Feasibility Study 

 
OUR MISSION 

Our Lord Jesus Christ gave the Church her mission when He told the Apostles, “Going therefore, teach ye all nations;   
baptizing them in the name of the Father and of the Son and of the Holy Ghost, teaching them to observe all things whatso-
ever I have commanded you.” Pius XI teaches that these words include the mission of the Church to have parish schools, 
which truth was also communicated in the First Council of Baltimore (1852) and subsequent ones, that there ought to be a 
Catholic school in every parish. It is impossible to separate the Church’s mission to save souls from her mission to educate. 

WHY ARE WE CONSIDERING A NEW CATHOLIC SCHOOL? 

If the bishops in America recognized the pressing need to for every parish to have a school in 1852, this need is all the 
more greater now, when threats to the faith are all the more aggressive and pervasive, and when there is so great confusion 
about what it means to be Catholic, even within the Church. We have a solemn duty to minister to the spiritual needs of 
our faithful, and we believe that our faithful need a traditional Catholic school. Our families should be able to know that 
they can send their children to a school where everything they are taught reflects the life of our parish, where their teachers 
and friends are fellow parishioners who love the traditional rites of the Church, where fully traditional Catholic culture will 
thrive. 

WHAT IS INVOLVED IN STUDYING THIS NEED? 

As part of planning a new school, we need to objectively measure the level of interest among families to determine       
enrollment potential.   

To effectively study the need for a new school, a feasibility and market research study has been requested by our parish 
with the support of the Archdiocese of Denver Office of Catholic Schools. Meitler, a nationally recognized Catholic school 
planning firm, is partnering with us to conduct this study. Meitler is currently conducting two similar studies in the     
Archdiocese for new high schools. 

A market research survey will be available online or mailed to parish families with young and school-age children to assess 
parents’ willingness to enroll their children at a new school, parents’ decision-making factors when selecting a school,  
tuition cost sensitivity, transportation needs, etc. The survey process will take place in October with a final presentation of 
findings in November.  

WHAT WOULD THE NEW CATHOLIC SCHOOL BE LIKE? 

The proposed new school will be a parish school, a key ministry of Our Lady of Mount Carmel Catholic Parish. It will: 

• Educate the whole person through a strong academic program, music, the arts which will blend seamlessly with 
the traditional liturgy celebrated in our parish to create a truly Catholic culture of study, prayer, and charity. 
 

• Serve as a Traditional Catholic Parish School which participates actively in the Church’s mission to save souls by 
teaching students what they need to live well in this life so as to be happy with God in the next, 
 

• Provide parishioners with an authentic Catholic culture where the classroom, church, and home give the same  
expression of our faith shared by the generations of saints who have preceded us, 
 

• Teach a curriculum close to what some call “classical” including the study of Latin, music, and the classical works 
of western civilization, and celebrate the traditional Roman liturgy as distinctive from any other school. 
 

• Classes will be available four days a week with three days required. 

WHEN COULD THE NEW SCHOOL OPEN? 

We are planning to open Fall of 2022. The feasibility study and market research survey is necessary to demonstrate that 
there is, in fact, sufficient interest and enrollment to undertake this important venture.  

WHAT WOULD BE THE NEXT STEPS IN PLANNING A NEW SCHOOL? 

When the data and market research study show that opening a new school here at Our Lady of Mount Carmel Parish is 
possible with sufficient long-term enrollment potential to provide sustainability, the next steps will involve conducting a 
financial feasibility study and funding plan. 

 
FOR ADDITIONAL QUESTIONS: 

Sara Cunningham 

school@olmcfssp.org 

720-248-0035 
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Diaper Fundraiser 
OLMC is hosting a diaper fundraiser for Marisol Health during the 
month of October! Their greatest need for diapers are in sizes 
newborn, 3, 4, and 5. Please bring unopened packages of diapers to 
the parish hall and place them in the box labeled, "Marisol Health." If 
online purchasing is more convenient for you, please go to the 
Amazon registry  
Call or text Laura Comstock 720-594-9507 or  
Silke Matthias 719-452-0487 for additional information. God bless 
you for helping mothers and babies in need! 
 
Knights of Columbus Breakfast Burritos 
The Knights of Columbus will be hosting a burrito breakfast today 
after all of the morning Masses. The burritos will be from a local 
restaurant called Don Juan’s.  
 
Knights of Columbus—Directory  
Attention all  healthcare providers who are members of OLMC.  Our 
local council of the Knights of Columbus is putting together a 
directory of providers for all our parishioners.  Please submit your 
info (Name, address, contact info, services) to Rick 
Mudd @ rdm3rdm3@gmail.com or call 505-501-3072 
 
Mystical Roses Group 
Would you like to get in touch with other young women who are 
discerning religious life? If so, please contact Sarah Seyed-Ali at 301
-956-3286. Sarah is the co-leader of the Mystical Roses, a new group 
for women who want to support one another on the journey of 
discernment. We meet bi-monthly after the 7pm Mass on Fridays 
the next one being on October 8.  
 
Book of the Month                                                                          
The Anti-Mary Exposed                                                                    
Offered in the little book store located in the parish vestibule           
Fr. Kluge is beginning a book of the month series for the little book 
store at OLMC! The first recommended book by him is The Anti-
Mary Exposed, available in the book store for the month of August, 
each copy costing $19. 

 

Fall 40 Days for Life Campaign 
In Denver, the 40 Days for Life Fall campaign in 2021 runs 
from Sept. 22 to Oct. 31 outside of the Planned Parenthood Abortion 
Clinic at 131 W. County Line Rd Littleton and the one in Denver at 
7155 E. 38th Ave. For more information please visit  
40daysforlife.com/en/Denver 
 
The organizer’s contact for the Littleton location is Paula Bieshaar. 
Her contact info is 303.669.1937 and paulabieshaar@msn.com 
 
Please be generous with your time to bring this scourge on society to 
an end.  
 
Book Selling Coming Soon 

Mrs. Allison Lunsford, a member of the FSSP parish in Kansas City, 
has recently published a children's book about the Fourteen Holy 
Helpers, which she will be offering for sale on Sunday, October 
17 after the 9:30 and 11 am Masses. The book includes colorful, 
lifelike portraits and short stories of each saint in narrative, fairy tale 
style that will engage both young people and their parents. This book 
would make an ideal addition to any homeschool book collection or 
as a gift. The link to more info is on the parish flocknote. 

 

All Saints Day Party 

An All Saints day Party will be held after the 12pm Mass on 
November 1st! Get your costumes ready. Further details to come. 

 
Altar & Rosary Society  

Helen Kish: 
designz@kishandcompany.com 

3rd Saturday of the month 
9:45 AM 

 

Carmelite Study Group  
1st Saturdays at 9:30 a.m. 

Lucy Okoh   
303-806-9923  

 

OLMC High School Youth Group 
Zach Pisarski & Maddie Wofford 

sjbyolmc@gmail.com 
 

Juventutem, Young Adults Group  
Alex Franceski 

denverjuventutem@gmail.com 
 

 
Knights of Columbus Council # 13205 

Trent Davis, Grand Knight 
Trent.Davis@KofC.org 

 

Legion of Mary  
Henry Alire 

303-426-0446 
 

OLMC Music Department and Choir   
Rick Wheeler 

music.director@olmcfssp.org. 
 

 
OLMC Prayer Email Line  

For parishioners of OLMC to request 
prayers, contact Jane Brennan 

jmbrennan555@gmail.com   
       
     

 
Holy Name Society Men’s Group 

2nd Saturdays at 9:30 a.m.  
Fr. Kluge 

asst.pastor2@olmcfssp.org 
 

St. Anne’s Quilters 
Carolyn Mulligan:   

303-254-9889   
2nd Saturdays at 9:30am  

  
OLMC Ushers & Safety Teams 

Peter Doran 
303-503-8608  

pdldoran@hotmail.com 
 

St. Zita’s Homeschooling Group 
olmchomeschoolers+owner@groups.io 

Erika: 602-535-9659 or  
Mary: 720-840-1451   

Announcements & Upcoming Events: 

Parish Organizations: 

mailto:rdm3rdm3@gmail.com

